DOC’S INDUSTRIES, INC.

March 12, 2025

Dear Sir,

Due to additional tariffs that are now being levied, we have no choice but to implement another price
increase. This price increase will go into effect on Monday April 7, 2025.

Our last price increase factored a 10% tariff on products from China. Since that time, there has been an
additional 10% tariff added. On top of that, there is now an additional 25% tariff on steel and aluminum
products. This is a total tariff increase of 35% since our previous price increase was announced.

In addition, there is now a 25% tariff on steel products from Taiwan. This new tariff will affect the price
of our screws.

We will need time to review each and every item to ensure that we are limiting this round of price
increases as much as possible. For this reason, we are not able to provide an updated price list at this
time.

Rest assured we will be working exhaustively to bring prices back down as soon as possible.

If you would like to be placed on the list to receive a price list as soon as it’s available, please let us
know.

Orders placed prior to the end of day on Friday April 4, 2025 will be honored at current prices. We
reserve the right to limit order quantities based on historical purchase patterns and current stock levels.

Sincerely,
wf #T”T

Forrest Dockery

Doc’s Industries, Inc. /4121 Guardian St. Simi Valley, CA93063 / 800-544-8706



